
 

Thank you to our Club Sponsors 

 

 

Contact us: enquiries@tarneittitansfc.com 

Members Notice 

We are pleased to confirm our committee and senior coaching appointments for the 2016 season.  At the recent AGM we had 

four members decide not to re-nominate.  The club thanks Sue, Terrence, Jayne and Garth for all their efforts, we certainly look 

forward to seeing you around the club.  The committee for 2016 will be 

President Matt Drake-Brockman Vice President Troy Rainford 

Secretary Phil Brown  Treasurer Cindy Bradley 

Committee Janine Hay, Neil Prosser, Adam Taylor, Josh Morgan, Jade Mitchell, Ryan Delekta 

As a committee we are looking forward to 2016. 

Seniors 

Our senior coaches have been appointed with Mark Elso taking the senior role and Cameron Evans the Reverses role.  Mark and 

Cam come to us with a lot of experience and we strongly believe they will be great appointments.  Senior Training starts on 

November 23rd. 

Juniors 

Over this month we will advertise for junior coaches.  We will field U9’s, U10, 11 and 12’s, with a bit of luck we are hoping to 

field a second U9’s side.  We are really excited about the possibility of added 2 new junior sides in 2016. 

Masters 

In October we should receive confirmation that we will be able to field our over 35’s in 2016.  This is something we have been 

really pushing this year and we are extremely confident that we will be fielding a team. 

Sponsorship 

The big key for the members of our club is to be on the lookout for any sponsorship opportunities.  The cost to run our club 

increases each year, we need to increase our commercial partners to keep our membership fees down.  If you know of anyone 

that may be interested in sponsoring our club please contact the committee at enquiries@tarneittitansfc.com.au.   
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